
 

 

 
The Somaiya School 

Sr. KG 

Date:25/10/2021 

SVV / TSS / PP- 14 / 2021-22 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

We are out on a mission with a vision, 

We seek your permission, 

To make a provision, 

To collect boxes of all sizes and shapes for the upcoming session! 

Embrace the mess for some creation… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the month of November and December, boxes will be an integral part of the teaching and 

learning. Kindly ensure and encourage children to collect all types of boxes such as carton boxes, 

paper boxes, tin boxes, plastic boxes etc., and of different sizes, as many as you can. Let the 

choice be unlimited. Updates coming soon!  

Looking forward for your cooperation. 

Thanks and Regards 

Principal  

Ms Parveen Shaikh 
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